
Dear (insert named contact or address to HR Manager),

Did you know that employers have a legal obligation to provide computer users* with regular sight tests?

To combat the visual stress associated with prolonged screen use Health and Safety (Display Screen Equipment) Regulations place a legal obligation on all employers to care for the eye health of staff who regularly use a VDU (computer screen) at work. The enclosed leaflet explains more about your responsibilities.

Spending long periods staring at a screen can lead to screen fatigue – tired or irritated eyes, blurred vision, headaches, double vision, sensitivity to light and dry eyes. It can also highlight any existing vision problems that a user may have.

Although computer screens and other display screen equipment won’t permanently damage your sight, improper use can result in reduced productivity, lost work time, reduced job satisfaction.

In fact, a recent report produced by the national sight charity, Eyecare Trust, found that British business loses an estimated £1.5Billion a year as a result of screen fatigue.

To help make it easy for you to comply with the Health and Safety Executive’s Display Screen Regulations and safeguard your employees’ eye health (insert practice name) offers a comprehensive corporate eye care service.

(Insert details of corporate eye care services or delete as appropriate)

For more information about workplace vision screening or how to set-up a low-cost corporate eye 

care programme, please call (insert name) on (insert telephone number) or email (insert email address).

We’d be delighted to help care for your staff’s eye health and stop them feeling goggle-eyed!

Yours sincerely,

Insert name

Insert position 

* a user is defined as an employee who continuously uses a computer or other display screen device for an hour or more 

  on most workdays.
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